
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

 

 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN SCHEDULED AT THE NEXT REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

ON JULY 16, 2024, AT 6 P.M. TO RECEIVE PUBLIC INPUT ON THE 2024 SUBMISSION OF 

THE SMALL COMMUNITY GRANT APPLICATION WITH THE TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE 

DEPARTMENT FOR PARK IMPROVEMENTS AT MCGEE PARK. 

 

• This Year’s recommended proposal includes a walking trail around McGee Park and 

new playground equipment at McGee Park. 

 

Please feel free to attend the Parks Board Meeting on July 11th where this 
year’s submission is on the agenda to be discussed and their recommendation 
will be presented at the Tuesday, July 16th Council Meeting. Your input is 
important. 

 

FOLLOWING THE JULY 16TH PUBLIC HEARING, THE COUNCIL WILL CONSIDER 

ADOPTING RESOLUTION 1127-2024 AUTHORIZING APPLICATION SUBMISSION OF THE 

2024 SMALL COMMUNITY GRANT APPLICATION WITH THE TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE 

DEPARTMENT FOR PARK IMPROVEMENTS AT MCGEE PARK.  

The deadline for submission of the 2024 small community grant application is 

August 1, 2024. 

 


